
Announcements  
 

TO SUPPORT THE MINISTRIES OF 
CHRIST CHURCH CATHEDRAL,  
GO TO christcathedral.org/give 

EPISCOPAL CHURCHMEN OF  
TENNESSEE 67TH  
ANNUAL LAYMEN’S CONFERENCE 
AUGUST 16-18, 2013 
 

Come to the mountain for renewal, 
refreshment, and reflection. The 
Laymen's Conference will be held at 
DuBose Conference Center, Monteagle, 
Tennessee. Papa Joe Bradford, David 
Ring, and Brian Sellers-Petersen will 
be the featured speakers. Activities 
will include a BBQ cooking contest, 
bluegrass jam, choir, cycling, fishing, 
golf, hiking, lawn games, skeet 
shooting, swimming, and tennis. Go 
online at episcopalchurchmen.net to 
register and learn more about the event. 

CHRIST CHURCH CATHEDRAL 
FLOWER GUILD MEETING 
 

Throughout the year, thanks to the Flower 
Guild, the beauty of flowers enhances 
our Liturgy. To learn more about Guild 
duties, join members at their meeting 
on Saturday morning, August 24. 
You’ll be welcomed and informed by 
some talented and dedicated women 
and men.  
 

For more information contact Paul Cotton 
at dan-paul@comcast.net or 
615.292.4549 to RSVP. 

THE ANNUAL CATHEDRAL  
CHORISTER RETREAT 
SEPTEMBER 6-7 
 

This year’s Chorister Retreat at the 
DuBose Conference Center will be 
held September 6-7. This retreat is for 
current Choristers and their families 
and for new or prospective Choristers 
and their families. There is no cost for 
the retreat for Cathedral Choristers. The 
cost to non-Chorister family members 
is $100 if registration and payment is 
received by Monday, August 19. After 
that date, the cost is $125 per person. The 
cost covers all meals, activities, and a 
2013-14 Chorister T shirt. At least 
one parent must accompany their 
Chorister to the retreat. The Chorister 
program is open to all children in the 
second grade and above. The Choristers 
have weekly rehearsals and sing each 
Sunday morning at the 8:30 a.m. Liturgy. 
If your child is interested in becoming 
a chorister, please contact Michael 
Velting, mvelting@christcathedral.org, 
or Jon Johnson, jjohnson@christcathedral.org. 
You may also call the Music Office at 
615.255.7729. 

CATHEDRAL TO WELCOME THE  
VICAR OF BAGHDAD 
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 15  
 

The Reverend Canon 
Dr. Andrew White is 
the Chaplain of St. 
George's Anglican 
Church in Baghdad, 
Iraq. A remarkable 
man with a riveting 
story, Canon White will preach at all 
Sunday morning liturgies, and will 
also lead the Sunday Forum. Go to  
christcathedral.org to learn more.  

CATHEDRAL MEN’S BREAKFAST 
 

The Men’s Breakfast will be held on 
August 20, at 7 a.m. Suggested donation 
is $5. Please RSVP by calling  Marti 
Lawson at 615.255.7729, or online  
at christcathedral.org. The deadline is 
Sunday, August 18. 



THE BIBLE CHALLENGE 
  

The Bible Challenge will not meet today. Join us on Wednesday, August 14,  
11 a.m.-12 p.m., in the Wheeler Room.  
  

Readings for week 45 beginning August 12. 
  

Day 316 Amos 3, Psalm 109, Matthew 11 
Day 317 Amos 4, Psalm 110, Matthew 12  
Day 318 Amos 5, Psalm 111, Matthew 13 
Day 319 Amos 6, Psalm 112, Matthew 14 
Day 320 Amos 7, Psalm 113, Matthew 15 
Day 321 Amos 8, Psalm 114, Matthew 16 
Day 322 Enjoy hearing the Scriptures read aloud in church. 

FALL ANNUAL MEETING OF THE EPISCOPAL CHURCH WOMEN 
 

The 125th fall annual meeting of the Diocese of Tennessee Episcopal Church Women 
will take place Saturday, September 14, 2013, 9 a.m.-2 p.m., at the Church of the 
Messiah, 114 North Third Street, Pulaski, Tennessee. After a business meeting, Holy 
Eucharist, and lunch, Caroline Bauerschmidt will speak on the topic “Women's 
Evangelism”. The registration fee is $20 and is due by September 1. For more 
information, please contact Marqueda Dunnavant at 931.638.1186 or 
kedadunnavant@hotmail.com. 

THE NEXT OPPORTUNITY FOR BAPTISM IS  
SUNDAY, AUGUST 25 
  

Baptism will be celebrated at the 8:30 a.m. and 11 a.m. Liturgies on 
Sunday, August 25. If you or your child would like to be baptized, 
please contact the Reverend Joshua Caler at 615.255.7729 or 
jcaler@christcathedral.org. Baptism rehearsal will be August 24, 
at 9 a.m. 

THE CATHEDRAL HAPPENINGS 
 

Happenings, the Cathedral's weekly email newsletter, is sent to all parishioners for 
whom the church office has a valid email address. Happenings contains timely news 
of upcoming events at the Cathedral and announcements of general interest. If you 
are not receiving Happenings and would like to sign up, please send an email to 
Peggy Tucker at ptucker@christcathedral.org. 

CATECHESIS TEACHER TRAINING LEVEL I 
 

Two courses will be offered for Level I Catechesis of the Good Shepherd adult 
formation. Level I covers the presentations that are offered to 3-6 year olds. The lessons 
have been used over the past 50 years to encourage the faith life of young children 
through prayer, liturgy and the Bible. A typical training lasts for 90 hours and Christ 
Church will offer two different paths towards accomplishing this.  
 

Please go online for dates, times, cost, and to register at christcathedral.org or contact 
Becky Rochford at brochford@christcathedral.org for more information. 


